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July 6, 2017

Good morning:

I have received your letter dated June 15, 2017. At this time, Idaho does not have specific
language within the Idaho Food Code that requires footwear while inside a business. However,
as you note in your original letter to me, a business does, of course, have the right to establish its
own policy regarding the wearing of footwear.

Sincerely,

; Patrick L. Guzzléﬁ

Food Protection Program Manager
Idaho Division of Public Heatlh



